
From: Martin Dockrell < @phe.gov.uk>  
Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2020 11:15 AM 
To: @phe.gov.uk>;  

@uk.imptob.com> 
Cc: @uk.imptob.com>;  

@dhsc.gov.uk>; @phe.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Follow up 
 
We can indeed. 
 

, can you make sure that  is copied into the correspondence with his colleagues 
at Imperial. 
 
Best 
 
Martin 
 
Martin Dockrell  
Tobacco Control Lead 
 
07889  (Feel free to leave a voicemail message) 
020  (Please do not leave a voicemail message) 




